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My testimony against bill SB 868, 797 and 764, If | felt the government could trusted to do a
good job, | would support these bills, but unfortunately they can not, any law of this nature
would be used to chip away at Americans rights, 2nd amendment and or otherwise.

Why do you want to make more imposing laws on LAW ABIDING citizens that are not the
problem????

If it is not a good idea for EVERYONE, then do not make a law that imposes on EVERYONE.

You (the government) don't or can't enforce the laws you already have on the books, how
would more laws help?
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